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Lenten Term 1— 3rd February 2017 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary & 

Nursery School 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Travelling Book Fair 

Thank you for supporting the travelling book fair at the school last week.  It was wonderful 
to see the children enthusiastically looking through all the books and stationary. 

The amount raised at the fair was approximately £250.  The money raised will go towards 
purchasing books for the school library.   

Job Vacancies 
Please see attachments for job vacancies within the school. 
 
Parent Evening 
You will now have received an email informing you of the dates of the parents evening.  If 
you have any problems logging into the parent evening section of the website, please con-
tact the school office. 
 
Krispy Kreme Cake Sale 
There will be a Krispy Kreme cake sale on Friday 10th February in the KS2 playground.  
The cost of the cakes will be £1.   
 
Mothers day presents 
Mother’s day is fast approaching and we will be selling mother’s day presents to the chil-
dren.  If you have any unwanted, unused presents , which you do not want any more, we 
would really appreciate it if you could donate them to the school.  More information will be 
sent out soon. 
 
Church Bulletin 
Please see the attachment for this week’s Church Bulletin. 
 
Update on Fundraising 
Many thanks for all your help in raising funds for the school. We really do appreciate the 
support you and your family give to the school. 
We have raised so far: 
 

 Summer fete 2016 - £3507.12 

 Welly throw  - £3647.77 

 Art exhibition £ - 753.50 

 Cake sales—£355.51 

 Christmas jumpers—£509.65 

 Santa Hats—£130.95 

 Funky Socks—£208.15 

 Xmas raffle—£247.79 
 

‘The Lord is my rock….I can run to him for safety.’ 

Psalm 18:2 
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Office hours are 8:30am to 4:30pm 

 

School starts at 9am  

(Nursery 8.45am and 12.15pm),  

gates will be shut promptly.  

Please ensure children are in  

class in plenty of time.  

Please pick your child up  

promptly at the end of the day  

at 3.10pm (KS1) or 3:15pm (KS2) 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary 

and Nursery School has a commit-

ment to safeguarding and promoting 

the welfare of children. 
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Useful Dates for Your Diary 

w/c 6th February  BIKEABILITY Training  

Friday 10th February  Krispy Kreme Cake Sale at 3:15pm in the Junior playground 

Friday 10th February Year 5 St Dunstan Assembly at 2:30pm 

22nd February  Fire Service to visit Year 3 at 11am  

13th – 17th February Lenten Half Term 

Wednesday 1st March Ash Wednesday 

Friday 3rd March Year 1 St Bernadette Assembly at 2:30pm 

Friday 3rd March Year 4 St Blaise Assembly at 2:30pm 

Monday 6th  March EYS, KS1 Year 3 &4 Parents evening at 3:30pm –6:30pm 

Wednesday 8th March EYS, KS1 Year 3 &4 Parents evening at 3:30pm –6:30pm 

Monday 6th  March Nursery (AM) Parents evening at 3:30pm –6:30pm 

Wednesday 8th March Nursery (AM) Parents evening at 3:30pm –6:30pm 

Monday 13th  March Nursery (PM) Parents evening at 3:30pm –6:30pm 

Wednesday 15th March Nursery (PM) Parents evening at 3:30pm –6:30pm 

Monday 13th  March Year 5 & 6  Parents evening at 3:30pm –6:30pm 

Wednesday 15th March Year 5 & 6  Parents evening at 3:30pm –6:30pm 

Friday 17th March Year 3 St Clare Assembly at 2:30pm 

Wednesday 22nd March All Year 2 Stations of the Cross 

Tuesday 28th March SEN Parent Evening—3:30pm –5pm 

Wednesday 29th March  All Year 5—Passion Play at 2pm (Parents invited) 

Wednesday 29th March  Easter egg Raffle—More details to follow 

Thursday 30th March  All Year 5—Passion Play at 6pm  (Parents invited) 

Thursday 30th March Nursery End of Lenten Term 

Friday 31st March Lenten Term Ends (1.15pm) 

Tuesday 18th April Pentecost Term Begins 

Monday 1st May Bank Holiday 

29th May–2nd June Pentecost Half Term 

Attendance of the Week( w/e 3rd February 2017) 
 

Year band Percentage 

Nursery 87.2 %  

Reception 95.0% 

Year 1 91.0% 

Year 2 96.0% 

Year 3 98.0% 

Year 4 95.4% 

Year 5 95.7 % 

Year 6 97.0% 

Well done Year 3!  Keep up the good attendance! 

Please refer to the school website for further dates 



 

St Clare Umer Abdullah For showing consistent effort in all your work.  You produced a 

lovely piece of art work, creating a wonderful recreation of the 

waterfall by Hokusai.  You have tried really hard in maths.  I’m 

very impressed.  Keep up the good work.  

St Peter 

  

Jeet Brar For an excellent effort in maths—especially in relation to learn-

ing your number bonds and for using conjunctions in your writ-

ing in English 

St John Bosco Declan Evans For being kind, supportive and encouraging to his fellow class 

mates during this week’s art lesson.   

St Columba Jack Wynne For always being polite and displaying exemplary behaviour.  
You are hard working and always trying your best.  Your home-
work  is of outstanding quality .  Well done! 

St Blaise Maiya Lye For fantastic progress in poetry. 

St Paul Michael Kwarteng For making good choices and doing his best. Well done for per-

severing! We are really proud of you.  

St Maximilian Hugo Sugawara For outstanding writing this week.  You always participate well 

in class and are helpful to others.  Well done Hugo.  

St Ethelbert Lacey Gray For great improvement in reading, presentation, spellings and a 

positive attitude in mathematics.  Excellent progress, keep up 

the good work Lacey ! 

St Dunstan Klaudia Bugajska For beginning to fulfil her true potential in the classroom.  

Klaudia’s quality of work is much improved and she is starting to 

grow more confident and participate in class discussion. 

St Joseph Megan Shea Megan has contributed many excellent ideas to our discussions 

in English this week.  She always works extremely hard and con-

sistently produces a high standard of work! 

St Brigid Antoni Wojcik For great participation in class discussions.  Well done! 

St Cuthbert Jude Griffin For being very helpful and well-behaved in class all week. Well 
done, Jude! 

 

Pupil Of the Week  

w/e 3rd February 2017 


